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Public Hearing Notice – No. 637 
 

NOTICE ON PREVAILING WAGES 
 

CITY AND COUNTY OF DENVER 
 
 

In accordance with the Denver Revised Municipal Code, Section 20-76 (c) (3), OHR proposes to revise 
the existing base wage and fringe benefits for the following classification of workers: 
 

“Window Washers” 
 

In compliance with the Revised Municipal Code of the City and County of Denver, Section 20-76, 
subsection (c), part (3), “Determination of Prevailing Wages”, the Career Service Board gives notice for 
the public hearing on prevailing wage for the above-noted modification. 
 
A Career Service Board Hearing is scheduled for Thursday, December 17, 2020.  The proposed 
increase(s) are not for City employees, they are for contractors and subcontractors who have contracts 
with the City that are over $2,000. The public hearing starts at 9:00 AM and will be conducted through 
a provided conference call number and available digital link through public notice of the agenda, 
released no later than two days prior to the scheduled meeting. 
 
If anyone wishes to be heard by the Board on this item, please call (720) 913-5650 no later than 12:00 
p.m. on Tuesday, December 15, 2020. 
 
This notice was published on Friday, December 4, 2020. 

 
 

 


